
Once again, August has been the popular holiday month.  In ‘olden times’ such a break from normal 

work or school allowed extra hands to help with the harvest, but now it is more likely to provide an 

opportunity for travel.  Many travellers might also send a picture postcard to friends and family as a 

means of keeping in touch between the regular exchanges of Christmas cards. 

While out and about one may also notice how our local rocks reveal that they have also travelled!  

Over the last 600 million years our local piece of the Earth’s crust, i.e. our ‘tectonic plate’, has been 

drifting north from the Antarctic, picking up sediments or suffering erosion associated with each 

climatic zone.  At the same time, life upon it was evolving.  If it could have sent some postcards, 

what would they have shown?  Read on for suggestions. 

For homework, why not measure the distance on the atlas map and work out the speed of this 

plate’s movement? 

 



 





 


